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Killing a viable human being is wrong.

If the health of the pregnant woman is a serious issue, she can obtain treatment in a hospital. There is no need to
 go to an abortion clinic, which exists to make a profit from the procedure.

In a hospital, arrangements can be made to deliver the baby early, and provide treatment to give it the best
 chance of survival. This is what happens in such cases as mothers with pre-eclampsia who want to have their
 babies.

This is a disgusting bill which denies the rights of unborn children to live, and removes protection from women
 who will deeply regret what they have done once it is too late.

Vincent Lloyd
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